
Honeywell International Inc  
Honeywell Safety and Productivity Solutions  
9680 Old Bailes Road 

Fort Mill, SC 29707 USA 

 
November 6, 2018 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
1435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD  21046 
 
 
SUBJECT: Application for FCC ID: HD5-VM1AL0N 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
We, the undersigned at Honeywell International Inc, hereby authorize SGS Taiwan Ltd. 
on our behalf, to apply to the Federal Communications Commission for certification of our 
equipment.  All acts carried out by SGS Taiwan Ltd. on our behalf shall have the same 
effect as acts of our own.  
 
This is to advise that we are in full compliance with the Anti- Drug Abuse Act.  We, the 
applicant, are not subject to a denial of federal benefits pursuant to Section 5301 of the 
Anti-Drug Act of 1988, 21 USC853a, and no party to the application is subject to a denial 
of federal benefits pursuant to that section. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
Sean MacKellar  
Product Compliance, Sr. Compliance Engineer  
Honeywell Safety and Productivity Solutions 
16201 25th Ave West 
Lynnwood, WA 98087 
Tel: +14259214342 
sean.mackellar@honeywell.com 


